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Residents ought not be bearing the burden of the electricity costs of multi billion 

dollar companies. Not only should these companies be paying their fair share, they 

should be charged the full price, while residents pay subsidized costs. They're 

making money off of this, we aren't. Why are we paying it for them? And, if they're 

forced to pay the price finally, why do we pay the same when we make no money 

from the use?  


